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           I hope everyone is getting out and doing some Fall fishing.  The weather is 

absolutely perfect for getting out to wet a line, even if the fish aren’t biting yet.  

Remember, if landing a fish was an absolute, it would be called “catching” instead of 

fishing!  Perfect time to be practicing your casting.  For the past several weeks, we have 

been trying to “find” the fish.  Lately, Pyramid is starting to show some action, with the 

fish getting up into the shallow waters.  

         We will be nominating/electing our new officers and board at our next general 

meeting, November 13th.  Our board is open to all members.  If you are interested in 

getting or discussing ideas for our club, please feel free to attend one of our board 

meetings, and have some pizza as well! 

          This is our last call for our 2018 Annual Banquet.  In years past we have had plenty 

of raffle and silent auction items for everyone, even non-fisher-persons.  I will need a 

meal count for Gold Dust West by Friday, November 9th.  If you are interested in joining 

the fun at our banquet, please call me at 775-230-3974, or email davdebkel@aol.com, 

and I will get you set up for an evening of food, fun and fellowship. Our venue is again 

the Gold Dust West in Carson City; the cost will be $35.00 per person, for Prime Rib, 

Chicken Marsala or Salmon. 

          We are looking for members who will tie flies for the silent auction to donate to 

our banquet. If you have other items to donate for the silent auction or the raffle, it’s not 

too late!  Please contact Bill Hammons. 

          Hope to see you at our meeting this Tuesday, the 13th.  Don’t forget to bring 2 flies 

if you want to participate in the Fly-FFle.  AND, hope to see you at our banquet! 

     David Conklin  
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Don’t miss our 19th Annual Banquet on the 17th of November 

. 

Good food 

Good people 

Silent Auction and Raffle 

Catch up with old friends 

Make some new ones!!! 

 

Tickets will be available through Friday, November 9th 

 Contact any Board Member. 

 

 
 

 

       
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

   

Amy Kileen would like to 

have a women’s fly fishing 

clinic.  If any of you are 

interested, contact Amy.  

Amy.kileen@gmail.com 

2018 CFFC Board   
President         Dave Conklin 

Vice President  Tim Rowe 

Treasurer           Ken Briscoe 

Secretary   Rob Brehm 

Board Members:   

Stan Zuber              Vic Akopian 

Paul Mcllwee          Bill Hammons 

Ed Latour                John Walsh 

Ernie Walsh 


